Planning and Sustainability Commission:

Portland is a beautiful city that values clean air, clean water, and its natural setting. That is what
attracted me to Portland, and I have invested about a million dollars here in my home and
business.

Allowing Pembina to bring propane to our river for shipping is not in the public interest; from
my perspective, it is criminal. It will affect our investments and our health. We are a center for
green tourism; the idea of a propane facility in Portland/on the Columbia is antithetical to that
part of our economy.

Even without a major catastrophe, spills and off-gassing occur. I have asthma and so do others,
many of them children. Clean air comes first! Propane is another dirty fossil fuel, so even
though it's being burned in Asia, it will come back to us on the wind.

Stop the pollution before it begins. Stop the Pembina project.

Sincerely,

Susan F. Haywood

2146 NW Everett Street

Portland, OR 97210

Susan Haywood <susansaphone2@gmail.com>



